
HOWELL TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC COMMENT 

VIRTUAL ELECTRONIC MEETING 

 

On July 8, 2020 the Howell Township Board of Education will be holding a virtual 

electronic Board Meeting in accordance with the directives of the Governor of New 

Jersey and the guidance of the New Jersey Department of Local Government 

Services.  However, we are, as required, and is our practice, still welcoming 

comments from the public.    

You can view the Board Meeting at: 

https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1161469&type=d&

pREC_ID=1617263 

There will be two public comment sessions.  Comments may be submitted via email 

or telephone.   

The link for public comments, via email, boepubliccomment@howell.k12.nj.us 

will be opened immediately and will remain open until the beginning of the second 

public comment session.   
 

You can also provide public comments via telephone (732) 252-0372.  Those public 

comments will be transcribed along with the emails and read for the Board’s 

consideration during the public comment session.  The telephone line will be open 

beginning at 7:00 PM and will remain open until the close of the second public 

comment period. 
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